
 

 

 

2024 SAUDI TOYOTA CHAMPIONSHIP – HILLCLIMB 
ROUND 3 – TAIF, 17 – 19 OCTOBER 2024 

From: The Stewards       Document: 2.16 

To: All Teams, All Officials      Date: 18 October 2024 

         Time: 09:40Hrs 

 
Session: Drivers Briefing  
 
Fact: Driver of vehicle # 6 was granted per-approval by the Clerk of the Course to not attend 

the Drivers Briefing.  
 
Decision: No further action.  
 
Note: Having received a report from the organisers, the Stewards note that the driver of 

vehicle #6 was granted approval pre-event allowing them not to attend the Drivers 
Briefing.   

 
Competitors are reminded that they have the right to appeal certain decisions of the 
Stewards, in accordance with Article 15 of the FIA International Sporting Code and 
within the applicable time limits. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     Michael Smith    Elie Semaan     Hassan Al Abdali 

Chairman of the stewards                                     Steward                                                                    Steward 

 


